
 

  

Upcoming work 

26 May 2022 

 

A11 Spooner Row to Tuttles Interchange reconstruction scheme  

I’m writing to provide you with an update regarding the upcoming reconstruction of 
the road surface on the A11 carriageway, between Spooner Row and the Tuttles 
Interchange. 

 
In order to install a billboard for the northbound trafic, we’ll need to close the A11 

northbound between Attleborough and the Tuttles Interchange on the evenings of 6 

and 7 June, between the hours of 8pm and 6am. 

 

During this time, traffic travelling northbound on the A11 will be invited to travel along 

the A1066 at Thetford before joining the A140 Northbound, and then joining the A47. 

 
If you require further information, then please feel free to contact us by calling the 
24/7 National Highways Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, email 
ConcreteRoadsEastA11@nationalhighways.co.uk or visit our website at 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete.  

 
Road users can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England 
website at www.trafficengland.com or by following our Twitter feed: 
@HighwaysEAST.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
 

Andy Dyer 
Project Manager           
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